
Orange County Beekeepers Association 
No Meeting 

March 9, 2023 

Due to the North Carolina Beekeepers Association spring conference being held March 10-11, no 
monthly OCBA meeting was held. Several of our members will also be attending the Honey Judging 
Workshop held all day on Thursday March 9. 

Erika Wittchen 
OCBA Secretary 


